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Members of the Committee considering HB 4005,
 
As a friend of many people who carry and collect firearms, I hear them object to the passage of HB
4005 as it would limit their ability to defend themselves in the event of a home invasion. 
 
While I believe firearm safety is very important and should be taught to all, this bill makes criminals
out of law abiding citizens.
 
 
I oppose the passage of HB 4005
 
 
Respectfully,
 
Daniel R. Kohler
 
 
 
 
Dan Kohler
Professional Preneeds, Inc
503-559-6300 cellular
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